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FULLY ACCREDITED 

Health at Dulwich is pleased to announce that we have successfully 
achieved Full Accreditation. I am sure that you will notice our 
Accreditation Certificate which we are very proud to hang on the 
reception wall. Our practice team and doctors have all worked very 
hard to achieve full accreditation so that you can be assured we are 
providing you with the best possible care and service. 

 

We are also very pleased to welcome and introduce Dr Anita Daniel 
who has recently joined our practice. Dr Daniel has interests in 
Women’s Health, General Medicine, Children’s Health, 
Ophthalmology and Preventative Health and Wellbeing; please speak 
with our wonderful receptionists to book an appointment with Dr 
Daniel. 



PRACTICE EXTENSIONS 

Over the next few months, you may see a number of workers in and 
outside around our practice building. Health at Dulwich is planning 
extensions to the building, which will provide for a larger waiting 
area and a new treatment room. We do not anticipate any 
disruptions to our services, and we will keep you informed of these 
plans. 

 

REMINDER- IT’S FLU SEASON AGAIN 

Don’t forget to have your flu vaccination. Please speak to our friendly 
receptionists to book an appointment for your flu vaccination.  

If you have any thoughts on how Health at Dulwich can improve our 
service and care, please feel free to complete one of our feedback 
forms or let one of our receptionists know so that we can continue to 
improve our service to you. 
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